
Bleasdale CE 

Primary School 
Dates for your diary 

 Booster classes Year 6 continuing 

 Homework Club—every Friday 

Lunchtime  

 Year 2 Booster Classes commencing 

21st February 

 SportsClub commencing 20th February 

 Ash Wednesday Service in church 9.00 

a.m. 1st March 

 World Book Day 2nd March 

 Parents Evening 22nd February 
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Headteacher: Mrs R Wallace 

 

     World Book Day 

 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd 
March. Please can children come to school dressed as 
their favourite character from a book. The children will 
receive their World Book Day Vouchers which can be 
used to get a free £1 Book or as £1 discount from the 
cost of a full price book.  
We would also very much like our parents to come into 
school to read a story to the children. If you would like 
to do this and are available please let us know.  
Thank you.  

Mrs Wallace will be running a Sports Club commencing on Monday 20th February and running each 

week until the Easter holidays. The club will cover a variety of activities and will run straight 

after school until 4.00 p.m. Please bring PE kit and trainers and shin pads if you have any.  Please 

return the reply slip if you would like your child to take part. Thank you. 

 

My child/ren  ……………………………………………………………………………..     would like to take part in the PE 

club.  
 

Signed   …………………………………………………     Name ……………………………………………… 



School Holiday Dates 2016-17 

  Closure after school on: Re-open on: 

Autumn Term   Monday 5th September 

Half Term Thursday 27th October Monday 7th November 

Christmas Break Wednesday 21st December   

Spring Term   Monday 9th January 

Half Term Friday 10th February Monday 20th February 

Easter Break Friday 31st March   

Summer Term   Tuesday 18th April 

May Day Closure Friday 28th April Tuesday 2nd May 

Half Term Friday 26th May Monday 5th June 

Summer Break Friday 21st July   

Homework Club 
Mrs Davies is running a homework club 
every Friday lunchtime for 20 minutes.  
Any homework can be taken to the 
club and finished off.  

Don’t forget to visit our website 

www.bleasdale.lancs.sch.uk 

Ash Wednesday 
We will be holding an service on Ash Wednesday, 1st March, at 9.00 a.m. at St Eadmers 
church. Parents are invited to join us for this service. 
 

Please can parents make sure that children are wearing 
suitable clothing for the weather conditions  
(throughout the year). 
We do send children out to play in snow and cold weather 
and so they should have warm coats/hats/gloves/scarves 
etc and can also bring wellies (for playing in the snow) 
and trainers or shoes with a good grip for playing out 
when it is frozen. 
Normal school shoes should be brought to school in a bag 
and then after playing outside children can change from 
their wellies into school shoes. Please make sure any 
items of clothing or footwear are clearly named. 

Mothering Sunday 

Date for your diary  -  We will be holding a 

lunch on Friday 24th March to celebrate 

Mothering Sunday. Details to follow.  

The Parish Hall committee are raising funds for 
the purchase of a defibrillator to be located in the 
parish. One of the fund raising activities will be a 
raffle. If anyone has a contact who may be able to 
donate a prize such as a voucher for a meal or 
shopping, could they please contact Mrs Eveline 
Garth on 01995 61517. They are hoping to get 
some prizes that could be posted to winners so 
that the raffle tickets can be sold outside the 
community. Thank you.  Safeguarding  

 

Please can parents come into the playground to collect 

their children and escort them safely across the road to 

their cars. Children should not cross the road unassisted. 


